
The Highbridge Hill Elementary Flip Classroom Committee finally received 
the last of their ordered items and are well on their way to start "Flipping" 
their classes. We experienced some difficulties with having the wrong 
items shipped, the 7" Asus Memopad tablets, instead of the 10.1" Asus 
Memopad tablets. However, the dealer shipped the correct items 
overnight. 
 
We celebrated by having the "Opening Party" after 
school on February 10th. As you can see the devices 
and other supporting items were separated and 
divided into piles for everyone on the team.  When 
everyone arrival, each team member received their 
tablet, case, stylus/pen, SD card, recordable DVDs, 
and DVD covers.  As the Education Technology 
Integration Specialist, I, Natalie Breen, preformed a 
mini-training for all the members to get them started 
and to connect their Google accounts. 
 

As a team, we noticed some slight differences 
between the Asus Memopad and the Google Nexus 
tablet, that we are used too. However, the user 
platform is nearly identical, which makes it equally as 
user friendly. We all agreed that the larger screen, 
front and rear facing cameras, SD slot, Android 
platform, etc. were fantastic and that we made the 
right choice in devices.  As you can see, even our IT 
support, Jesse Ardine, arrive to take a look and give 
it a whirl. 

 
The next step is applying the "Flip" practices and theories.  Stay tune to 
see our mapping and schedule.  Including, how the Computer Integration 
Specialist preformed her first flip using Mathematics and the Google 
Sketchup software. 
 	
  


